
“Benetton’s response”, 11 October 2023 
 
Jiangsu Soho is no longer part of Benetton Group suppliers’ matrix since 
2021, last orders were related to FW 2021 collection.  
  
We are strictly monitoring the Myanmar Garment Worker Allegations 
Tracker in order to keep closely under observation the situation in the 
country and to take proper remediation actions in case of allegations 
concerning our business partners. 
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